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       Paris on March 16th, 2021 

 

Mister President, Dear Lars, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that, following the Executive Committee meeting on March 6th, the 

FIPJP decided to grant the Danish Federation the organisation of the World Pétanque 

Championships in Mixed Doubles, Singles and Doubles for Women and Men, for the year 2022, 

following the postponement of this event initially scheduled in 2021. 

 

As soon as the sanitary restrictions will allow it, I’ll be happy to come back into your country to 

visit the proposed site and participate in a meeting about this event, before you can send to the 

FIPJP more precise information on the progress of these World Championships. If necessary, I’ll be 

available for interviews with all the people you think fit to make me meet. 

 

Given the excellent conditions under which took place the events whose organisation has been 

entrusted to you by the FIPJP or the CEP, we have no doubts about your ability to carry out this 

event in the best possible way.  

 

While waiting to have the pleasure of meeting you again soon with our friend Henrik, I send you, 

Mr. President, my warmest sporting friendships 

 

  

 

 

 

 

       Claude AZEMA, 

       Président de la FIPJP 
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